
 
18 August 2020 

 

Dear Year 13 Students and Parents/Carers, 

  

Late yesterday afternoon, OFQUAL announced that Centre Assessed Grades (CAGs) for A            

Level will be accepted in place of the grades awarded last week (unless the final grade                

was higher than the CAG, in which case the moderated grades will stand). It is not                

confirmed whether this applies to Vocational Results and we are seeking clarification. 

 

If any of the grades that you were awarded last week were moderated then we will be                 

sending the correct centre assessed grades to your school email address by the end of               

the week. Thankfully, the vast majority (97%) of our students secured their first choice              

destination. We will now continue our efforts to ensure all students secure their             

destination along with making sure all certified A Level and vocational grades are             

correct.  

  

If you still have concerns about your grades and what they mean for you, please contact                

Mr Francis Black ​francisblacka@skdrive.org​. If in doubt, please get in touch. We will             

continue to keep you updated should we receive further information. 

  

We are deeply sorry that Year 13 in 2020 has been caught up in such a confusing and                  

constantly changing situation. Well done for responding in such a mature and measured             

manner throughout. Please continue to be sensitive and mindful of the way this has              

impacted on your peers. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Justin Humphreys 

Headteacher 
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